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Info Flash 

Date : 19/09/2014 

 

Summary 
 

Homologation unavailable on 26/09/2014 
 

Please note that due to an upgrade of our server hardware, the homologation environment (UAT) and all the 
associated services will be unavailable on Friday, September 26th, from 12:00 P.M. to 15:00 P.M. 
 
This unavailability may be subject to an extra duration. 
 
The production environment is not impacted. 
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Fundsquare Helpdesk 
Phone +352 28 370 211 

helpdesk@fundsquare.net 
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